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Kids on  the Catwalk Fashion Tuesday 18th November.  
Letters have already gone out asking for children to take part and we have received some  

replies. We have 25 children so far but more are still needed. (especially KS2 boys) Please get your 

booking forms back to the PTA post box ASAP to ensure your budding models get a place. Thank you. 

  

Golf Day  
Mr Coyston, our Site Manager, recently organised a Golf Day to raise money for Haven’s Hospice. We 

are pleased to confirm that £900 was raised and Mr Coyston was overjoyed and would like to thank  

everyone for their support, 

 

Changes to the website 

We have recently updated our Website and added a section about Special Educational Needs so please 

take a look. 

 

Years 5 & 6 Trip to Hadleigh Country Park 
This week, we have been on an exciting school trip to Hadleigh Country Park.  We have excavated  

artefacts from sand pits, made our own pottery, made a timeline and 

saw the inside and outside of an Iron Age Roundhouse first hand.  

We also did a fantastic warrior school, which consisted of sword 

fighting with shields, sling shots and javelin throwing.  It was a great 

day . Thank you Mrs King and Mrs Priolet for  

organising this amazing trip. 

(Report by Amy & Lyndsey yr 6) 

 

Parking out the front of the school 
Did you notice traffic wardens out there on Monday putting tickets 

on people’s cars? Please make sure that you park responsibly and 

legally to ensure the safety of everyone coming to our school. 

 

Football Match against Wyburn School 
On Wednesday, as you all know, we had a school football match. 

There were three people who made their debut for the school team. 

Well done to Liam, Teddy and Sidney who all played brilliantly. 

Also it was Mr King’s birthday and he was managing the team for 

the first time so can I have a round of applause for a five nil victory 

and his birthday. Now on to the players, everybody played superbly, 

passed well and worked incredibly hard, so well done to everyone 

who was involved. On to the goals, the first was scored by me, then 

Robbie got two, then I scored and then Robbie scored the last goal. 

However it’s not all about scoring and I would like to say  

congratulations to Freddie. He played defence for a whole half and 

that’s not his normal position, so thank you for that. A final thank 

you to everyone who came along to cheer us on, your support was 

fantastic and we hope to see you all again at our next game!  

(Report by Max Yr 6) 

 

Library 
Our Library is now  up and running and open for business for  

parents & children to take books out of the library. Our opening 

hours are: Monday and Thursday 3pm—3.30pm. Miss Wise and 

Mrs Liggitt will be in the Library at these times and will be able to 

log the books in and out for you then. 

    Class Result 

Turner 94.00% 

Picasso 96.00% 

Matisse 96.67% 

Monet 96.36% 

Hockney 95.19% 

Goldsworthy 100% 

Whole school % since 

the start of the year  

League points 

2 

7 

6 

3 

6 

13 

Lead Class 

Goldsworthy 

Dali 96.43% 11 

Weekly results 

Attendance 

League 

Well done to 

Goldsworthy 

class for  

winning the  

attendance League 

last week 

 

Diary dates 

8th Oct Netball match away to 

Hadleigh Jnr school 

Football match away to 

Montgomerie school 

21st Oct  Stone Age Workshop in 

School Yr 5&6 

22nd Oct Yr 1& 2 trip to the  

Museum of London 

3rd Nov Non Pupil day 

12th Nov Tempest Photos in for 

individual and siblings 

14th Nov Flu immunisation for 

children 

24th Nov Yr 5&6 Trip to the West 

cliff Synagogue 

  

  

  

  

10th Nov Football match against 

Robert Drake at home 

4th Nov Back to school 

24th Oct Last day of term 

6th-10th 

Oct 

Harvest  Week 

7th Oct Parent Partnership 

Coffee Morning 

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who 

make informed choices and are inspired to reach their greatest potential.’ 

Letters home this 

week 
Immunisation letters to all years 

Lost Property  
Please come and rummage. We 

have lots of uniform and even 

coats in our lost property which 

need a home! 

Reminder 
I would like to re-iterate that the 

use of the play equipment and all 

school equipment, including the 

Nursery  is not allowed at the 

beginning or end of the day. 

Thank you for your support. 


